
August / Q1 Breakdown

CVPA PIANO

ParentSquare, FOCUS, and Teams

Welcome!

QUARTER 
ONENEWSLETTER

I hope everyone had a fantastic
summer! This year, my hope is

to send out a quarterly
newsletter to keep everyone

informed about what is going on
in the classroom, upcoming

events, and reminders through
the school year! 

Beginning Piano:
In August, we start at the bare

bones beginning! We learn what
a piano/keyboard is, how to take
care of it, and then how to start

playing one! We begin with
keeping the hands separate, but
eventually will get to a song or
two that uses both hands by
September! The first 5 notes

everyone will know how to play
in both hands are: C,D,E,F, and G

Intermediate/Advanced Piano:
This class will have a mix of two

levels (hence why it is called
Int/Adv Piano). Depending on

which level you are will
determine where we start in our
review! However, both levels will
start with the same Music theory
review to brush up and prepare

for upcoming repetoire. 

We have new ways of
communication this year! 

Please make sure both parents and
students are in FOCUS

Parents/Guardians - ParentSquare
will have a section where I can post
announcements for each class, I
will be utilizing that as well as
emailing for performances and
events this year.

Students - you should be added to
your respective Teams pages!
Reach out if that is not the case.


